

UNION TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS

NICHOLAS A. DIAZ, Superintendent

August 5, 2021

Dear Tiger Family,

I hope this letter finds you well. The Board of Education and District Administration continues to meet in its subcommittees to discuss our current <u>Safe Return Plan</u>. The next public Board meeting will be held on Monday, August 16th at 6:30pm. This meeting will be 100% virtual. A Zoom link will be posted on our website on the day of the meeting.

Yours in education,

Nicholas Diaz, Superintendent



149 Perryville Road, Hampton, NJ 08827



908-735-5511



www.uniontwpschool.org

ndiaz@uniontwpschool.org